From: Karen Matthews
To: Karen Matthews
Subject: FW: vaccine mandates
Date: November 5, 2021 3:33:11 PM

From: Robyn Walton <>

Sent: Thursday, November 4, 2021 11:58:43 AM **To:** Charlene Mckay < charlene.Mckay@sd68.bc.ca>

Subject: Re: vaccine mandates

CAUTION: External Message

To the Nanaimo Ladysmith school board trustees,

Please do not mandate vaccinations for students and staff in our school district.

To my knowledge, none of the School Board Trustees are health professionals or research scientists in the field of epidemiology, immunology, or infectious disease; nor are they privy to the specific medical history of school staff and students. I find it highly inappropriate that school board trustees are being put in a position to even be considering dispensing medical advice, such as vaccine mandates.

A teacher's medical history and personal health choices are not the business of their employer. I have the right as a parent to choose what medical procedures are best for my children and that is not the function or role of the School Board.

I feel very strongly about this issue. I do not wish our School Board to allow this kind of dangerous precedent to be set. I am sorry that you have been put in this position.

Thank you,

Robyn Walton

the authority of the sender. Along with privileged information of the organization, this email may contain confidential personal information about students, their families or employees of **NLPS**. Receivers of this email are reminded that they must not forward confidential personal information to anyone who is not authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended message recipient, please contact the sender as soon as possible and do not disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Any unauthorized use or disclosure is prohibited.